
It is incredible that we still have contract services with Wildlife Services which kills thousands of native 
animals every year. It is completely unscientific and flies in the face of the Public Trust Doctrine. Please 
end this contract and follow more humane and scientifically based solutions that are not politically 
motivated. 
 
Daniel Dietrich 

 


